
Bement Public Library District Board Meeting
March 19, 2024

Board President Mary Postlewait called the meeting to order at 5:30 pm. Director Donna
Techau and Trustees Bill Gallagher, Connie Kinsella, Jill Lawson, Jerry Watzlawick and Gail
Wright were present. Trustee Kenneth Wright was absent. No one from the public attended.

Jerry Watzlawick made a motion to approve the consent agenda. Bill Gallagher seconded the
motion, and all trustees present voted aye.

In old business, the planting of the wildflower garden is still on schedule for spring. Board
member Connie Kinsella volunteered to plant the annual flowers in the planters outside the
entrance.

In new business, Director Techau reported that summer programming has begun, and she
provided a calendar of events that have been scheduled. She has sought bids for a new
reception desk that is smaller and more child-friendly. The new director’s office is constructed
and awaiting final glass installation.

With no other business to discuss, Jerry Watzlawick made a motion to adjourn the meeting at
5:57 pm. Jill Lawson seconded the motion, and all trustees voted aye.

The next regular board meeting is scheduled for April 16, 2024 at 5:30 pm at the library.

________________________________________
Connie Kinsella, Board Secretary


